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The Week In Review Miscellaneous 

ELA: This past week, we covered author’s purpose, 

adjectives, and the prefix “inter-.” 

SS: Students just began studying Ch. 2: Age of Exploration. 

A project will be assigned soon!  

Math: In Ch. 9, we will study adding and subtracting 

fractions and mixed numbers with unlike denominators. 

Science: We just tested on forms of energy in Unit 6. Unit 7 

is on electric circuits, conductors, and insulators. 

Word of the Week: 
Our word of the week was “positivity.” Positive thinking means 

making the most of potential obstacles, trying to see the best in 

other people, and viewing yourself and your abilities in a positive 

light. People who think positively tend to live healthier lives in 

general; they may exercise more, follow a more nutritious diet, 

and avoid unhealthy behaviors. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 
 

Tuesday, January 24- Report cards 

 

Friday, January 27- Helping Hands 

donations due 

 

Friday, January 27- SPIRIT Night at Dave’s 

Deli 

 

Friday, February 3- Morning Mile and “A” 

Honor Roll Assembly 
                           

 

 

 
Students should neatly write each of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home 

today. This week, we will focus on words with homophones. 

          aisle        complement        forward         idol     patience   suite 
          mourning       capital                          flour              hoarse    principal     whether 

Spelling 

Notes from Ms. Katje 
Students are transitioning to music. Procedures and expectations for playing musical instruments will be reviewed. 

 

Notes from Coach Cotter 
No updates provided 

Dave’s Deli Spirit Night 

Please join us at Dave’s Deli from 3:00-7:00 pm next Friday, January 27th, 

for our SPIRIT Night! Mention Healthy Learning Academy, and we will 

receive 20% off all sales.  

Call ahead! (352) 333-0291 

 

Helping Hands 100 Day Project 

Just a reminder…as a schoolwide community project, we are challenging all 

of our students to contribute at least five cans or boxes of nonperishable 

food that we, in turn, can donate to our local food bank. If everyone, 

including our teachers, participates, our school will have over 600 cans that 

will help to benefit our community! 

 

Please help us reach our goal and contribute by Friday, January 27th! 
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